
County Contractors License Renewal Deadline Extension 
 

Please be advised that the Palm Beach County Construction Industry Licensing Board (CILB) by 
Resolution No. R2017-0001 is granting an extension to the 9/30/17 deadline for County 
Contractors to renew their county licenses to 10/31/17. In addition, the October late fee of $25 is 
waived. A copy of the Resolution is attached for your reference. 
 
This extension is being granted to accommodate county contractors due to the impacts of 
Hurricane Irma and in support of the emergency declaration of the State of Florida Governor’s 
Executive Order Number 17-235 of September 4, 2017 and the emergency order of the State of 
Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation of September 15, 2017.  
 
Please continue to file your license renewal as soon as possible and do not wait until the new 
deadline as no additional extensions will be granted.   
 
You now have the option to renew your contractor license at our new online Portal. Please register now 
at: https://www.pbcgov.org/ePZB.Admin.WebSPA/ 

 
 
Thank you. 
 
* This email is only for County Contractors and not for State Contractors (DBPR). 

 
NOTE: Failure to renew your certificate on time may result in its expiration preventing you from applying for building permits and/or 
scheduling inspections. Additionally, should you enter into a contract with an expired certificate or hold yourself out as a licensed 
contractor; you may be subject to citations, fines, disciplinary proceedings and criminal prosecution. 

 
Contractors Certification Division  
Planning, Zoning & Building Dept. 
2300 N. Jog Road, Suite 2W-61 
West Palm Beach, FL 33411-2741 
Office (561) 233-5525 
Fax: (561) 233-5554 
Email: pzbccert@pbcgov.org 
Website: www.pbcgov.com/pzb/contractors 
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